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  Year 4 Camping Night  
                                                                                                                                                           
 

 Tuesday 21st May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                           

On Friday 5th July, we are excited to invite the Year 4 children to a camp out on the school grounds. After a day at school, the 
children will initially return home at the usual time of 3:20pm to have some tea and are then invited to return to school at 
6.00pm to have a fun evening of games and activities which will be led by Sports Today. The activities will give the children the 
opportunity to try new games and activities – for example golf, archery and ultimate frisbee (activities to be fully decided nearer 
the event).  This will be followed by some star gazing, a story around the campfire, toasting marshmallows and drinking hot 
chocolate. 
 
The total cost of the evening per child is £4.00 and we are asking for a voluntary contribution to meet the costs.  We do 

understand that you may be unable to contribute at this time; we also recognise that you may wish to contribute an amount 

lower than the cost. The contribution includes the activities, toasting marshmallows, bedtime snacks and breakfast. You are able 

to make the contribution via Parent Pay as usual.  

If you would like your child to attend the activities, but not camp out for the night they can be collected at 9pm that evening. 
The voluntary contribution for this option is £3.00 as breakfast is not included.  If you would like them to stay for the full 
camping experience, then we ask that they are collected at 8.15am the following morning (Saturday 6th July). Those children 
who stay will be given breakfast before they leave. Can you please return the forms link below to confirm which option your 
child prefers by Friday 7th June.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ADpGC9084W 
 
Tents will be provided by the school, children will need to bring their own pillow, sleep wear, teddy bear and sleeping bag or 
blankets. Wash kits for a quick freshen up in the morning should also be packed in a small bag. Children should also bring their 
drinks bottle. Medication forms will be sent out, before the event, for any children who require medication during the period 
they will be with us. We ask that children do not bring food, including sweets, crisps or snacks, as these will be provided by 
school. 
 
This is always a fun evening and we are all really looking forward to it. If you have any queries about this event, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Peter Whitehead 
Assistant Headteacher 
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